Iryna Smela

From: Chris Holden

Sent: September-13-17 7:34 AM
To: Bray, Evan; Michael Fougere
Subject: Re: Police Headquarters
Evan,

Thanks for your email.

13(2), 16(1)(a), 16(1)(c)

Thanks,
Chris

Chris Holden

City Manager
P:306.777.7314
F:306.949.7210

E: cholden@regina.ca

Regina.ca

From: Bray, Evan <ebray@reginapolice.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 9:33 AM

Subject: Police Headquarters

To: Michael Fougere <mfougere@regina.ca>, Chris Holden <cholden@regina.ca>

16(1)(a), 16(1)(c), 13(2)



13(2), 16(1)(a), 16(1)(c)

Thanks,

Evan

Evan J. Bray
E Chief of Police, Regina Police Service
(306) 777-6612
ebray@reginapolice.ca
1717 Osler St, Regina, SK, Canada S4P 3W3
“Working together to keep Regina safe.”
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